
 
 
 

Opportunities for exhibitors during the 

International Symposium on Isotope Hydrology:  
Advancing the understanding of water cycle processes 

 
 
The IAEA is organizing the International Symposium on Isotope Hydrology: Advancing the 
understanding of water cycle processes at the IAEA Headquarters in Vienna, Austria from 
20 to 24 May 2019. 
 
The objectives of the symposium are to review recent contributions of isotope tracers and other 
geochemical tools in advancing the understanding of hydrological processes in a changing 
environment; to review recent developments in the approaches and methods based on isotopes in 
climate studies and related fields; and to assess research, analytical and training requirements to 
meet the challenges of understanding the consequences and impact of climate change. 
 
Approximately 300 participants from IAEA Member States and international organizations are 
expected to attend the symposium. The IAEA is planning to hold an exhibition for commercial vendors 
in the fields in conjunction with the symposium.  
 
Each company will have, free of charge, an exhibition space of 6m2 (3x2m) including one table 
(80x160cm) and 2 chairs. Alternatively, professional booths with walls can be rented from an outside 
company.  
 
Companies wishing to take advantage of this opportunity to exhibit are encouraged to make a 
voluntary contribution to the IAEA in support of the symposium. The contribution will be used for the 
costs directly related to the organization of the symposium. An acknowledgement of the voluntary 
contribution would be made in the distributed symposium programme booklet given to participants 
upon registration. 
 
In view of space limitations, the selection of exhibitors will be based on a ‘first come first served’ 
basis. Therefore, interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by e-mail Isotope-
Hydrology-Symposium-2019@iaea.org before 30 November 2018. 
 
Further details on logistical arrangements for the exhibition will be sent to the exhibitors after their 
pledges have been received. 
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